From: Reifman, David
Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2016 1:55 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: May 31st Dinner Invite 
 

Steve – I attended this event earlier this week. Thank you. 
 
 
From: Reifman, David 
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 9:36 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Fwd: May 31st Dinner Invite 
 

Hi Steve.  I intend to attend this event.  Thanks 

David L. Reifman

Commissioner 

City of Chicago Department of Planning and Development

121 North LaSalle Street Room 1000

Chicago, Illinois 60602

david.reifman@cityofchicago.org
(312) 744-9476

Begin forwarded message:

From: MarySue Barrett <msbarrett@metroplanning.org>
Date: May 23, 2016 at 3:31:47 PM PDT
To: "david.reifman@cityofchicago.org" <david.reifman@cityofchicago.org>
Cc: Skyler Larrimore <slarrimore@metroplanning.org>
Subject: May 31st Dinner Invite 
Dear David,  
 
Can you join me and a select group of city builders for dinner on Tuesday, May 31st? To nourish both our minds and our stomachs, MPC is hosting a celebratory meal to kick-off our peer organization exchange with San Francisco’s SPUR and New York City’s Regional Plan Association. Through the two-day exchange, our staffs will build bridges across our cities to tackle shared challenges. You are an important civic leader in Chicagoland and a valued partner to MPC, and this will be an intimate event that we think you would enjoy. There will be no formal agenda- this is just an opportunity for regional leaders to meet and learn! This special evening is sponsored by MPC Board member Jessica Droste Yagan (Partner and CEO of Impact Engine) through the Yagan Family Fund.  
 
Date: Tuesday, May 31st 
Dinner location: The Kitchen Chicago (316 N. Clark St. Chicago, IL) 
Time: 6:00 drinks; 6:30 p.m. dinner
 
Please RSVP to Skyler Larrimore (slarrimore@metroplanning.org or 312-863-6012) by May 26th at the latest.
 
If you can’t join us for dinner, please consider attending one of MPC’s fun, after-work Urban Think & Drink events coming up on June 2nd, June 16th, July 14th, or September 21st. The June 2nd event will feature the leaders of MPC, RPA, and SPUR for an engaging conversation titled “Growing Pains: Is the Age of Iconic American Cities Over?” If you can attend that, we can offer a complimentary ticket for you! 
 
My best,
MarySue
 

MarySue Barrett
President | Metropolitan Planning Council
